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AN AMAZON #1 BESTSELLER IN ROMANCE! Nina Kennedy was alive…but not living…until she met
him. Planes, trains, heights…you name it, Nina was afraid of it and led a sheltered life ruled by irrational
fears and phobias. When she moves to Brooklyn for nursing school, that life is turned upside down, as she
develops an intense but unwanted attraction to her gorgeous roommate, who’s pierced, tattooed and just
happens to be the smartest person she’s ever met. Behind Jake Green’s rough exterior and devilish smile, lies
a heart of gold. He makes it his mission to change Nina’s outlook on life. When he agrees to tutor her, they
forge a bet and the stakes are high as Jake forces Nina to face her demons. He just wasn’t expecting to fall
hard for her in the process. What Nina doesn’t realize, is that Jake has been living his own private hell. Once
he drops a bombshell, will their love survive it? Told in two parts from both Nina and Jake’s points of view,
Jake Undone is a STANDALONE story and a companion to the novel, Gemini. ***Author's note: Due to
strong language and sexual content, this book is not intended for readers under the age of 18.
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From reader reviews:

Jennifer Garrison:

The book Jake Undone can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about everything
you want. Why then must we leave the great thing like a book Jake Undone? A few of you have a different
opinion about publication. But one aim that book can give many data for us. It is absolutely correct. Right
now, try to closer using your book. Knowledge or data that you take for that, it is possible to give for each
other; it is possible to share all of these. Book Jake Undone has simple shape but you know: it has great and
big function for you. You can appearance the enormous world by available and read a book. So it is very
wonderful.

Theodore Huff:

Reading a e-book tends to be new life style within this era globalization. With looking at you can get a lot of
information that may give you benefit in your life. Along with book everyone in this world can easily share
their idea. Textbooks can also inspire a lot of people. Lots of author can inspire all their reader with their
story or even their experience. Not only the storyplot that share in the publications. But also they write about
the knowledge about something that you need illustration. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach
your children, there are many kinds of book which exist now. The authors on this planet always try to
improve their talent in writing, they also doing some exploration before they write to their book. One of them
is this Jake Undone.

Samantha Peay:

Typically the book Jake Undone has a lot associated with on it. So when you check out this book you can get
a lot of profit. The book was compiled by the very famous author. This articles author makes some research
ahead of write this book. That book very easy to read you will get the point easily after scanning this book.

Gabriel Badger:

Don't be worry if you are afraid that this book may filled the space in your house, you might have it in e-
book approach, more simple and reachable. This specific Jake Undone can give you a lot of good friends
because by you considering this one book you have point that they don't and make you more like an
interesting person. This kind of book can be one of a step for you to get success. This publication offer you
information that possibly your friend doesn't learn, by knowing more than additional make you to be great
persons. So , why hesitate? Let me have Jake Undone.
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